
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am a retired teacher and this closure would not affect me directly but it is time the 
government looked after Australia and Australians instead of selling off shore both our 
industries and our land. How will we operate if any old country can say, 'Australias not toeing 
our line, shut down the industry?' Keep Australia's industries safe. 

Kind Regards, 
Joan Spittle 
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